
Announcements for Thursday, September 30, 2021 

 

❖ Bartram Trail Theatre Department and Troupe 6174 will be participating in the District 2 

Thespian Festival this fall. There are 16 categories, both performance and technical 

theatre, to choose from. This opportunity is open to all students. For more information 

about the festival and how to sign up, please visit Mr. Billy’s classroom (Room 221) 

located in the Fine Arts Wing. Information is posted outside the door. 

 

❖ Law and Ethics club meeting TOMORROW at 8:45am in room N240.  If you are 

interested in competing in the National High School Ethics Bowl, this Feb at UNF, join us 

for an informational meeting. 

 

❖ Our Air Force JROTC will host the ASVAB test on November 10th at 9:30 am in the 

Auditorium. The ASVAB test can help you decide what career path is best for you. You 

can sign up for the ASVAB test in the JROTC room located in the 9th Grade Building in 

Room N123. 

 

❖ There will be a National Honor Society Meeting TOMORROW at 8:30am in the Small 

Café. 

 

❖ Date changes - Homecoming Court Nominations will take place Wednesday, October 6th 

and Homecoming Voting will take place Friday, October 8th.  All voting will take place 

online, look for QR codes. 

 

❖ Application materials for the Tri-M Music Honor Society are due tomorrow by the end of 

the school day.  Please see Ms. Mattingly in the chorus room for application packets. 

 

❖ Cady Studios will be on campus TOMORROW for any seniors that still need to take their 

senior portraits for the yearbook; report to the Auditorium Lobby.  

 

❖ Seniors! Herff Jones will be in the courtyard during lunches TODAY & TOMORROW to 

take cap and gown orders.  They will also be available in the Media Center from 4:30 – 

6:30 this afternoon. 

 

❖ Dungeons and Dragons Club will meet after school on Tuesday, October 5th from 4:00 to 

5:30 in N219. Members should bring their dues or pay them ahead of time on 

Schoolpay. 

 

❖ National English Honor Society is still accepting members for this school year.  The last 

day to submit applications is TOMORROW. You can find the application by scanning the 

QR code on flyers posted around campus or outside Mx. Cassada’s door in Room 955. 

 



❖ Hispanic Heritage Month is celebrated between September 15th and October 15th. 
Today’s Hispanic Heritage Month fact is presented by the Hispanic Honor Society:  More 
than half of Latinos in the U.S. live in just three states. About 26% live in California, 
followed by Texas (19%) and Florida (9%). 


